
IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR THE CHILEAN MARKET 
 
Chilean investors and potential investors are hereby advised that the Morgan Stanley Investment 
Funds US Property Fund (USD) (the “Sub-Fund”) will be liquidated on or around 15 November 2024. 
Consequently, a request for de-registration of the Sub-Fund has been submitted to the Comisión para 
el Mercado Financiero. 
 
The Sub-Fund will no longer be authorised for public offer in Chile. 


